From:
A303 Stoneheng

Subject: Stonehenge World Heritage site Date: 04 April 2022 15:19:55

Dear Secretary of State

I wish to object to the renewed application from National Highways to create a highway that would damage the historic heritage site of Stonehenge. In 1986, Stonehenge and Avebury was one of the very first sites in the UK to be inscribed on the UNESCO World Heritage list.

The British Museum has a current exhibition called The world of Stonehenge, which describes Stonehenge as 'perhaps the world's most awe-inspiring ancient stone circle'. This exhibition is informed by recent ground-breaking archaeological and scientific discoveries, ... offering new insight on one of the world's great wonders.

We are also more aware of the serious impacts of climate change and we need to take urgent action to reduce emissions from vehicle traffic, not increase them as this proposed highway would do. I request a re-examination of the Development Consent Order, by an Independent Panel before the proposal goes to the Secretary of State for Transport. This threat to create a highway that would damage the Stonehenge site must be prevented.

My name is Marie Abbott,

Marie Abbott